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Chairman Bird, Vice Chair Fowler Arthur, and distinguished members of the House Primary and 
Secondary Education Committee, thank you for the opportunity to advocate for House Bill 339.  

As the parent of a student at a non-chartered, non-public school (NCNP), I am happy to see HB 339 being 
considered. It would be great to see the educational savings program extended to include NCNP schools. 

My parents, myself, and my four children have all benefited from our time at a NCNP school. We have 
sacrificed much through the years to allow our children to attend a NCNP school. Having HB 339 pass 
would be a huge blessing to our family and many other families across the state of Ohio. 

Thank you for your time and consideration; 

Cyle Hughes, Sr. 
Sunbury, Ohio 

 


